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February 7, 1995

Carlyne E. Reed

Boise County Treasurer

P.O. Box 156

Idaho City, ID 83631

Re: 1994 Water District Assessment
Dear Carlyne:

When I received notification from IDWR and a‘?bill from you for the above referenced
assessment in November, I passed them on to Marty Broom.

After receiving notification from Mr. Westra, I confirmed that the assessment has not been
paid. I herewith enclose Wallace Corp. check #1075 for the amount of $448.27, in
payment of that obligation.

I apologize for your receiving this payment so late, it was not my intention.

Sincerely,

George Dovel

Encl - check /
CLT - John Westra, IDWR




